Alabama High School Graduation Exam
June 12-15, 2017

The Alabama High School Graduation Exam (AHSGE) will be administered June 12-15, 2017, at the following sites:
· Alabama Institute for Deaf and Blind			
1105 Fort Lashley Ave
Talladega, AL 35160

· Pell City Board of Education				  
3105 15th Street					     
Pell City, AL 35125					      
			     
· Prattville Chapter One Center
131 South Washington Street
Prattville, AL 36067

This test will be administered only to former Alabama public school students who completed all courses and credits needed for graduation before exiting school but did not pass all required sections of the AHSGE.  If an examinee did not complete all courses and credits needed for graduation before exiting school, that examinee will NOT be eligible to test until he or she completes all requirements.  Transcripts showing that all courses/credits for the high school diploma have been completed must be provided to the ALSDE.  It is the responsibility of the Principal or System Test Coordinator to check each transcript for eligibility.  An official copy of each registered examinee’s transcript must be sent to Student Assessment from the school or district.
On test day, the examinee will provide a current valid government-issued photo identification (i.e., driver’s license, non-driver’s ID, passport) before being admitted to sit for the AHSGE.  Testing staff will make a copy of the ID presented by the examinee.
Sign in and verification will begin at 8:00 a.m.  Testing will begin promptly at 8:30 a.m. each day.  NO ONE will be admitted after 8:30 a.m. (no exceptions).
Any former student who is eligible to take the graduation examination must notify the Student Assessment Office no later than June 2, 2017, to register.
AHSGE Testing Schedule for Midyear 2016
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Reading……………...................Monday..........................	June 12, 2017
· Math …………….......................Tuesday..........................	June 13, 2017
· Language……...............……….Wednesday.....................	June 14, 2017
· Social Studies........................... Thursday........................	June 15, 2017
· Biology*.............................................................................	June 12-15, 2017
*If examinees need Biology, they will make arrangements to take the Biology test on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday.  No tests will be administered on Friday.

Note:  No examinee will be allowed to leave the designated testing site until he or she completes the test.  A short lunch/snack break will be allowed after the second 90 minutes of testing.  Examinees may bring snacks/beverages for the lunch break.
Please share this information with local school officials.  If you have questions, please contact Maggie Hicks.
(334)242-8038    mhicks@alsde.edu
Alabama State Department of Education, Student Assessment
P.O. Box 301201
Montgomery, AL  36130
